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Indications for incoming exchange students from partner universities who are 

attending the University of Valencia next academic year 2020/2021. 

(this information may change according to the ongoing circumstances) 

 

Though the pandemic has caused unprecedented disruption to learning and teaching at 

universities worldwide, we are focused now on the new academic year 2020/2021 and 

what this will look like for exchange students.  

 

Our plans for the upcoming academic year starting September 14 rest on the principles 

of protecting the health and wellbeing of the student and staff community together with 

the delivery of the highest quality education possible for all the students. 

 

In consonance with our Government and Ministry of Health indications, it is clear that 

bringing large groups of students together for lectures will not be possible. 

Consequently, the University of Valencia will be offering a blended course scheme 

during Semester 1, combining programmes online with face-to-face on-campus 

(laboratory classes, practical sessions in small groups), only where possible and 

permitted, in line with social distancing protocols. Please, be well aware that courses 

will not be exclusively offered online and that you are not allowed to follow the online 

programme from your home institution. 

 

On a positive note, we are working on the assumption that a more confident scenario 

will predominate the following months which will allow the delivery of face-to-face 

teaching and learning in Semester 2. 

 

We are working hard now to ensure that your stay in Valencia is the safest and best 

possible we can provide, whatever the circumstances. 
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Please, make sure you check regularly the updated information on the coronavirus 

situation: https://www.uv.es/uvweb/college/en/coronavirus-1286119460428.html 

 

It is also important for you to follow the instructions we send to you from the University, 

as well as those coming from the local health authorities. Official information of the 

Spanish Ministry of Health is available on this site: http://ir.uv.es/Du3Hsrk 

 

Looking forward to welcoming you in September. 

 

 

Vice-Rector for Internationalisation and Cooperation 
University of Valencia 
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